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Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
Criginal Message

From: Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:10 PM

To: 'Anpa Cammisa’
Cc: Antoine, Mark; MacKenzie, John; Furfaro, Cindy; Abrams, Jeffrey; McEwan, Barbara

Subject: RE: 2057 Major Mackenzie
Dear Ms. Cammisa,

Thank you for your e-mail.

| totally appreciate your comments and by way of this e-mail, | am fbrwarding your comments to the Clerk to have it included
as part of the communications for the Feb. 7th public hearing meeting.

As you kpow, under the Plannipg Act, any gpplication must go through a public hearing whereby the public may have the
opportunity to speak for or against the application. Staff and committee members will receive all comments and then assess

them prior to bringing forward any recommendations.
Hope to see you on the 7th, along with your neighbours.

Have a good night!!!

Sandra Yeung Racco, B. Mus.Ed.,, AR.C.T.
Bz HBA

Councillor, Concord/North Thornhill

City of Vaughan

"For the Community”

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Visit Racco's Community Forum on Facebook.,
Please visit my new website www.4myCommunity.ca

"Don't be distracted by criticism. Remember that the only taste of success some people have is when they take a bite out of
yolel

----- Original Message---—

From: Anna Cammisa

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 5:54 PM
To: Antoine, Mark; Racco, Sandra
Subject: 2057 Major Mackenzie

Hello Mr. Mark Antoine and Mrs. Sandra Yeung Racco

My name is Anna Cammisa, | live at@iiB Petticoat Road with my husband and 3 children. We have lived
in our beautiful home on our quiet street for 8 years. We live directly across the proposed development
site of 2057 Major Mackenzie. This project means a great deal to me, my family and neighbours. We
understand the importance of having this land developed, however great care and responsibility is very
important in the development.



The proposal of 71 units on this property would cause such grief to this already over crowded area. This
area can not support the extra traffic, noise, pollution, sewer system and over development of this
proposed. plan.

We understand a solution must be reached however it should be handied with great care and respect
towards the land and its community. | believe this community would understand a reasonable
development plan. A plan that involves single detached, semi-detached or town homes that will make
an easier transition to our community.

It is up to all of us to please take great care of this beautiful property with its mature trees. This type of
landscape is so easily missed in our ever growing fast pace life styles. We are blessed to have such
great beauty in front of us, why do we need to destroy everything for greed?

Mr. Antoine we need you to help us come up with a beneficial plan that supports this community which
we live in ( the builders don't live here).

Mrs. Yeung Racco we need your support so our voices our community is heard loud and clear.

A little goes along way

Thank you for taking this moment to share in my perspective.

Regards your neighbour,
Anna Cammisa



